
Move to Amend the PHYSICAL THERAPY ASSOCIATION OF ARIZONA, INC. BYLAWS 

 Article VI: Meetings A. by striking “two” and inserting, “one”, so it reads 

“A. A minimum of one regular meeting shall be held during the calendar year. Elections shall 

be held in the Fall.” 

 

Current Bylaw: 

“A. A minimum of two regular meeting shall be held during the calendar year. Elections shall 

be held in the Fall.” 

 

Support Statement: The Arizona Physical Therapy Association Executive Board feels the mode of 

delivery for in-person course offerings is changing and the advancement of electronic forms of 

communication have decreased the need for regular meetings. The Executive Board believes 

requiring one regular meeting per year will improve attendance and allow for better utilization of 

resources to improve programming. The Executive Board is not limited to one regular meeting 

per year, may hold more if necessary, but is not required to hold two regular meetings as current 

bylaws indicate.  

A ‘Yes’ Vote will require the Physical Therapy Association of Arizona to hold one regular meeting 

during the calendar year.  

A ‘No’ Vote will require the Physical Therapy Association of Arizona to hold two regular 

meetings during the calendar year.  

 


